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This is a big error in judgment if legislature passes this law. Our RIGHTS are not 

privileges as the constitution states. According to Murdock v. Pennsylvania  319 US 

105, converting a right into a privilege is unconstitutional. Furthermore, Shuttlesworth 

v. City of Birmingham, Alabama, 373 U 263, if a state converts a right into a privilege, 

the citizen can ignore the license and fee and engage in the right with impunity. 

Records keeping of our Firearms transactions is violating our constitutional rights. I 

believe Oregon is headed down the same path that California took. This does not 

stand well with the voting citizens of this state.  


